
VE~ETA~LE Food PROTE 

The AOCS-sponsored World Conference on Vegetable 
Food Proteins, scheduled for Oct. 29-Nov. 3, 1978, in 
Amsterdam, is already attracting attention from around 
the globe. 

European and some American members of the planning 
committee met Oct. 17 in Paris to discuss details of the 
program. American committee members had met in late 
August to  begin final planning of the program. The Paris 
meeting was to build upon the work done during August 
and obtain further suggesti~ns as to speakers. All speakers 
are to  be invited and their talks will represent new 
developments. 

The meeting is being held to present by means of 
lectures, demonstrations, and exhibits the most current 
information on uses of vegetable proteins for nutritional 
and functional purposes in a wide range of present and 
future foods. 

AOCS Headquarters has received letters from all over 
Europe and Asia since announcement of the meeting. 
Most are from individuals or companies asking to  be kept 
informed of plans for the meeting. 

Approximately 18 organizations have agreed to  serve as 
co-sponsors for the meeting, the latest of which is the 
European Vegetable Protein Federation, a newly formed 
organization designed to  promote the use of vegetable 
protein. President of the -group is Dr. G. Hatje of 
Unilever-Germany. 

Tentative plans are to  complete program plans by Feb. 
1, 1978, with full publication of the program in the 
March 1978 JAOCS. Tentative structure of the program is 
to have talks from 9 a.m. to lunch time each day. Some 
vegetable protein foods will be served during the lunches. 
Exhibit booths in the RAI Center will be open during the 
lunch hour until about 3 p.m., when afternoon round- 
table discussion groups will meet. 

Social events will include a Sunday evening reception, 
a Monday evening cocktail party in a local museum, and a 
"Dutch evening" program on Thursday night. There will 
not be an  all-conference tour, although Wednesday after- 
noon will be free time for conference participants. 

Firms interested in exhibit information should contact 
Patrick Graham, AOCS, 508 S. Sixth St., Champaign, 
Illinois 61820, USA. 

Wiped-Film 
Pope Scientific's Wiped-Film Molec- 
ular Stills are efficient devices for 
short path vacuum distillation. By dis- 
tributing the distilland as a thin film 
and propelling it downward with rap- 
idly revolving wiper blades, Pope's 
Wiped-Film Molecular Stills can ac- 
commodate high molecular weight 
compounds which are labile when 
heated for long periods in convention- 
al distillation methods. 

From distillation of petroleum frac- 
tions to vitamin recovery, Pope's 
Wiped-Film Molecular Stills are highly 
versatile laboratory and pilot plant 
instruments which feature non- 
contaminating components, electric 
heating mantle or glass-jacketed for 
hot liquid or steam heating, controlled 
feed, large evaporative surface and 
more. Available in 2, 4, or 6" models. 
For more information write or call us 
direct. 

and Molecular Distil lation (years 
1943-1975) will be sent to you free 
if requested on your organization I letterhead. I 

[pope] Scientific, Inc. 
N90 W14337 Commerce Drive 
Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 53051 
Telephone: 251-9300 Area Code: 414 
Mailing Address - P.O. Box 495 
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